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Year 1 working on their 
handwriting and feeling pleased 
with their progress and efforts.



They have also 
been learning to name 

and recognise 
3d shapes in maths.



Reception have 
enjoyed the 

outside area and 
have been sorting 
Elmer by colour 

and number.



The Nursery children are developing 
their play around favourite stories 

and using props. 
They are finding out how things 

work. 
We can use a stethoscope to listen to 

our heartbeat.



Watch the Reception children 
enjoying their gymnastics 

lesson with Mr. Jennings:
https://x.com/i/status/1889381988689441167

https://x.com/i/status/1889381988689441167


And so much
lovely learning

and co-operation 
was seen in the 

Reception 
outside area.



Year 3 had a fabulous 
morning designing then 
making their seasonal 

tarts as part of design & 
technology. 

There was even some 
left over for the staff to 

enjoy. 
Thank you so much to 

our two mums that 
came in and helped.



Some more examples of our wonderful year 3 cooks.



Year Five Teresa have been creating collagraph plates ready for printing.



In Science year 3 have been investigating 
magnets and enjoyed their investigation on the 

strength of different types of magnets



After a 
muddy walk 

in wellies, 
the nursery 

children 
enjoyed a warm 

cup of cocoa -
perfect!



Year 3 
made their 

own papyrus 
paper in 

preparation 
for scrolls 
they'll be 

creating in 
art.



It was fun and we enjoyed learning about the real 
papyrus paper the Egyptians used.



Some of our scroll designs in year 3.



Y6 learning lots about 
coding, investigating 

Miss Smart and the 
Diamond Thief, 
with the help of 
STEMPOINT



Year 6MF having a blast 
at the STEM workshop!



Reception love 
our new 

puzzles and 
have shown 

great 
collaboration 

skills!



In Year 4 we created our own water cycle inside the classroom.



Year 4 were 
explaining how the 
water cycle works.



Well done Year Five for your amazing Space Exhibition. 



You should all be very proud!



Reception O'Connor have had a fantastic 
time exploring their new sensory toys 

during child-initiated learning. 
They've also loved getting creative with 
painting and immersing themselves in 

small-world play.



The week in Nursery



Year 6MF 
ending their 
day with a 
wonderful 

act of 
worship all 
about love!



Wow! Well done Year One! You have worked so hard this week 
preparing for Friday’s class assembly. 

What a treat! Watch us here https://x.com/i/status/1890445087953326511

https://x.com/i/status/1890445087953326511




Please read and reflect together 
upon this week’s gospel. 

The theme is
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